
June 14, 2022

Dear Parents and Students,

We would like to welcome you to 5th grade! We hope you all have an enjoyable summer and are looking

forward to learning new things next school year.

The following is a list of things needed for the upcoming school year:

● 3 marble notebooks for Math,  Science & Social Studies

● 4 marble notebooks for Language Arts

● 1 marble notebook for Spanish

● A soft pencil case (no boxes please)

● 3 or 4 pencils to start the school year

● Personal Pencil sharpener

● Box of Crayons (16 or 24) no larger boxes

● 6 sturdy 2 pocket folders

● 2 pink erasers

● Scissors

● Glue sticks

● Headphones

● Dry erase markers

● Colored pencils

● Dry eraser

● One pack of lined paper

We are also requesting that you PLEASE send:

● Box of tissues

● Paper towels

● Hand sanitizer

● Clorox wipes to keep in the classroom.

We would like to try to keep our classroom germ free.

Thank you in advance.

5th Grade Teachers


